
 

 
22nd March 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As you know, we have several trips happening in Year 3 over the Summer Term.  
 
EIS Sports Festival – Monday, 22nd April - am only 
 
Cresswell Crags – Friday, 10th May – all day 
 
Cleethorpes – Tuesday, 2nd July – all day 
 
We know that many parents would like to volunteer to come and support us on these 
trips. However, we have limited availability as far as seats on coaches are 
concerned.   
 
Please could you email the office if you wish to come on any of these trips so we can 
allocate places fairly.   
 
Thank you in advance 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Year 3 Team 
 


